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Dubai Municipality
P.O. Box: 67
Dubai
UAE
19» September, 2004

To Whom It May Concern

We would like to express our appreciation for the kind co-operation and hard work Mr. Essa Bin
Abdul Rahman Al Dousari has shown during the supply of 130 units city buses within the
frame of Dubai Municipality city bus tender awarded to Mercedes-Benz in August 2002.

Mr. Al Dousari has participated effectively as part of Dubai Municipality official delegations in
the Mercedes-Benz do Brasil factory visits on January 2003 and in Mercedes-Benz Turkey on
May 2003 as well as in the prototype inspection visit in Mercedes-Benz Mannheim/Germany in
April 2003. During these visits, we greatly benefited from his vast experience and know-how in
the public transport operation.

After the delivery of vehicles in July 2003 and during the course of operations up until know, we
always shared a perfect co-operation with him and are highly appreciating his constructive
support, dedication to his work and high professionalism.

Best regards,

DaimlerChryslerMiddle East

Saleg Manager
ercedes-Benz Buses & Coaches



